
Hummer Hotel 

Here is an interesting item recently obtained by the CCHA relating to the Hummer Hotel 
in Yanceyville. It is a February 28, 1910, letter from J. A. Massey, apparently the owner 
of the hotel, to his cousin Mr. Hester Budd in Jericho, North Carolina. 

The letter is 
concerned with the 
merger with or 
purchase of another 
area hotel. 

Note the Hummer 
Hotel logo on the 
envelope and the 
1910 Yanceyville 
postmark. 


